
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

James	
  B.	
  Rolle	
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Welcome Back! 
The school year is off to a fantastic start. We are excited to welcome 

new staff members to Rolle. Ms. Joyce Kaufmann joined the Kindergarten 
team and Mrs. Amanda Perez is teaching preschool. Welcome back to Mrs. 
Mary Ann Ferguson. She is back this year to teach 2nd grade. Mrs. Andrea 
Franks is our new Speech Pathologist. Our Discovery Club manager is Ms. 
Cassandra Gonzales. Mrs. Alex Siordia is our new military advocate. So glad 
to have all of them join our Rolle community. 

All students have been assigned an iPad. The iPads will be charged at 
school and will no longer be going home with the students. Thank you to PTO 
for purchasing the charging towers. We appreciate your partnership. 
 Title 1 funds help children living in poverty meet state standards. We 
will present our Title 1 budget to the community this year in our library on 
September 22nd at 6:00 PM. All parents are invited to attend and see how we 
use these funds to help children learn.  

Please be sure to sign up for ClassDojo with your child’s classroom 
teacher. This is a great way to follow your child’s progress at school and 
communicate with the teacher. If you have questions about how it works 
please do not hesitate to ask. Our goal is to have 100% of the parents 
connected. 
 

For children being dropped off and picked up from school please 
use the following procedures. 

• Please do not park in the drop off lane. If you would like 
to walk your child on/off campus then please park in the 
lot and use the crosswalk. 

• Parking on the west side of Engler is illegal.  
• The pick up/drop off area is in front of the office. No 

child is to be picked up by the bus lane. This is not safe 
and will not be permitted.  

• Students may not be here on campus before 8:15 AM. 
Please do not bring them early because there is no 
supervision. 

 
FAMILY 

S.T.E.M. NIGHT 
SEPTEMBER 29TH 

5:30-7:00 PM 
Please join us in the cafeteria for 
family S.T.E.M. Night. S.T.E.M. 
stands for science, technology, 
engineering and math.  Students 
and parents are invited to enjoy 
a fun filled night. We will have 
hands-on activities for all ages.  

Mark	
  
Your 

Calendar 

August 30th-Sept. 8th  
Galileo Testing  

Grade 1-5 
 

September 5th 
Labor Day 
No School 

 
September 6th-12th  

Book Fair 
Family Night-Sept. 8th 

4:00-8:00 PM 
 

September 13th-27th 
PTO Fundraiser 

 
September 14th 

Site Council 
7:30 AM 

 
September 21st 

Picture Day 
 
September 22nd  @ 6 PM 

Title 1 Meeting 
 

September 29th  
Family S.T.E.M. Night 

5:30 PM 
 
 
 
 
 

Important	
  Reminder	
  

 

 

2711 Engler Ave. 
Yuma, AZ 85365 

Principal: Leeanne Lagunas 
llagunas@yuma.org 

 

928-502-8200 
www.rolle.yuma.org 
 School Hours: 8:45-3:40 

September 2016   Mondays:        8:45-2:10  Office Hours: 8:15-4:15  

A Note from the Nurse 
 

Please encourage your 
child to drink water. 

Staying hydrated helps 
prevent heat related trips to 

the health office.  
 

We need your help. Any 
and all donations of shorts 
or pants for children would 

be greatly appreciated. 


